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September 16, 2008  
 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter 08-1539 
 

RE: New MWCIA Website 
 
The Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) is pleased 
to announce the release of our new website on Monday, September 22, 2008.   
 
Since we launched the current website, we have received numerous comments about 
the many things members and customers have liked.  Please don’t worry, we listened 
closely and have retained most, if not all, of those attributes. 
 
On top of that, the new design incorporates many new features developed in 
cooperation with industry representatives and is intended to facilitate the trend toward 
increased content and better tools. 
 
Notable changes to the MWCIA website include: 
 

• Improvements to navigation while maintaining the theme of direct access to 
primary functionality. 

• Industry information and support functions are accomplished dynamically in the 
new site with an improved issues section called “CompAsk” featuring very current 
topics and a searchable issues library called the “Learning Center.” 

• Applications from the current site have been updated to match the new MWCIA 
website style, but will be unchanged in functionality. 

• As needed, current content has been reorganized to improve ease-of-use. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Marc Coleman at      
952-897-6438 or by email at marc.coleman@mwcia.org  
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